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Notice of FYP Progress Presentation 
 

 

 

It is to inform all students that FYP Mid-Term Progress Evaluation is rescheduled and will be 

held on Wednesday, 03/3/2021 in the Seminar Hall of the Department at 10:00 a.m. 

All are requested to prepare their presentations and demos strictly following the shared policy 

document and sample presentation. 
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